SEFT. 20, 2018

ANNOUNCEMENT

TO ALL BUSINESS ORGANIZATIONS
WITHIN ORANI

The Office of the ORANI WATER DISTRICT is
seeking nominations from all Business
organizations within Orani, Bataan to represent the
Business Sector in its Board of Directors.

The nominee, as required by the Section 8 of
PD 198, as amended, should be a citizen of the
Philippines, of voting age, and a resident of Orani
.who must be willing to serve, not for financial
gains, but for public service, for a seat in the Board
does not entitle one to have a salary. Further,
he/she should not be a public official, either
elected or appointed.

Please send your nomination and a copy of
the bio-data of your nominee to the Office of the
Orani Water District on or before September 28,
2018.
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